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Church Family Newsletter 19th June 2020 

Dear Church family, 

A reminder that Frant church is now open for individual private prayer twice a 
week:  Wednesdays 9am-2pm and Sundays 12-4pm. 

As we look towards unlocking further, we will need some help from some of you who are not 
vulnerable for opening/closing the church and cleaning.  If you are able, not vulnerable and 
available, particularly for cleaning on Tuesdays, please let me know.  Coming out of lockdown will 
be harder than going into it.  Please pray for wisdom and safety as we navigate how we reopen 
church. 

This week I am particularly thinking and praying for our wedding couples who were booked to 
get married in our churches but have had to postpone their weddings.  The first wedding we had 
booked in for this year was for tomorrow, and all bar one couple have now postponed till next 
year at great disappointment and stress to rearrange everything.  I know the day itself will bring 
many emotions for those couples and we pray that they might know God's care for them through 
this as we support them as a church. 

This Sunday: Matthew 5:1-11 
Our need, God's blessing 

This week we start a new series and look at the most important and influential teaching the 
world has ever seen: The Sermon on the Mount (Matthew 5-7).  Living Faith, how we bear good 
fruit as Christians. 

Find us: 

Youtube: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDtsdqyqX6S8yZZI5S-pK6Q 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/frantchurch 

Join us 9:30 

Join us after for zoom coffee and chat! 

Click this link to join zoom meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81942784074?pwd=MXVzdWdYSU0vOGxRV25Qc3dZRzMwQT09 

Put in Meeting ID:  819 4278 4074 The Password is: coffee 
  

Youth and Children update from Ed Pascoe 
This week another Encounter Hub was created, making 6 now in total so far. We continue with 
Youth Alpha and being very encouraged by it all. 

We have also now started to do video assemblies for Frant Primary School. Our series is the 'I 
AM sayings of Jesus', focusing this week on how Jesus is the Bread of Life. These have been 
put on our YouTube and Facebook pages if you'd like to see them (same links as above). 

Please pray for continued creativity and inspiration when putting these assemblies together, in 
order to make them engaging and fun, and for the kids to get a lot out of them.  Please also 
praise God for all he is doing! 

---- 

Every blessing, 
-Brendan 


